
Arrow News
Date: October 29, 2021

Today’s Lunch is : Hamburger on a bun

Tomorrow’s Lunch is: Breaded Chicken Patty Sandwich

Music Students - Today is: Concert Choir

Sports: Good Luck to our Football team tonight vs. Cuba City
Good Luck to our Girls Cross Country Team Tomorrow at State!!
Good Luck to our Girls Swim Team on Saturday

The Wrestling meeting has been Rescheduled for Monday 11/1 at
12:15 in the IMC.

2020-21 State Track Participants Please stop in the office and Pick up
your plaque if you have not done so already.

When leaving school, please exit through the fairgrounds, head to Sheridan
Street and go down Maple Street. Also PLEASE STOP honking your vehicle
horns as you are leaving the parking lot. This is a safety issue.

Mr Chambers is looking for 15 students (still need a few more) to help
with the SDPE Swim Program. The first swim will be November 2nd from
8:10 to 9:30 at the hotel pool in Lancaster.  The bus will pick you up in the
circle drive.  Please stop in the guidance office to sign up and get a
permission slip to be signed by your parents.  For those who have signed
up, please return permission slip by Monday!

A few students had either entered Mrs. Gallagher's homeroom or left Mrs. Gallagher's
homeroom on a temporary basis.   Beginning today, please report to the homeroom
you were originally in before the temporary switches, any questions please see Mrs.
Droessler.



LHS Students:  Start thinking about Cabaret.  The theme this year is
“Cabaret in the Sky”.

Leo Club Members - The leaf raking this Saturday has been postponed
and the new date is to be determined.

Today is the last day to sign up for the River Ridge judging contests on Wednesday,
November 3. Teams for dairy cattle, livestock and horses.
FFA members: Fruit sale order forms and money are due Monday, November 1.

The next Open Art night will be Wednesday,Dec 8th and Dec 22nd

3:40-6:00 pm in the Middle School Art Room. Students don't need to sign

up early or be enrolled in an art class. We will have a group activity for

Open Art Nights:

The Winners of the LHS  2nd Annual Pottery Pumpkin Carving Contest are:

Cutest: 1st Place-(#14) Andrea Martin, 2nd Place-(#16) Jenna Leffler, 3rd Place-(#20)

Macie Bender

Scariest/Ugliest: 1st Place-(#3) Alexis Clements, 2nd Place- (#1) Jessica Morgan, 3rd

Place-(#20) Rianna Straka

Most Creative: 1st Place-(#20) Rianna Straka, 2nd Place-(#4) Macie Bender, 3rd

Place-(#16) Jenna Leffler

The yearbook needs school pictures from the following students:

Freshmen - Landon Budworth, Kyle Fritz, Madisynn Ihm , Hunter Krantz

& Semaj Venson

Sophomores - Catalina Enloe, Allison Moore , Brady Pennekamp, Connor

Rice, Cameron Scholl, Andrew Taylor, Andrew Udelhoven , Mary Ann

Vondra-Polkinghorn & Serenity Williams

Juniors - Tanner Austin, Dominic Bauer, Samantha Beadle, Aidren R

Beeman, Serena Bouzek, Paxton Hanke, Demoria Lovelady, Trinadee M.

Schiffman & Evan Weber

Pictures will be taken on Friday, October 29 @ 12:25 by the high school

office.

Sophomore and Senior Class officer pictures will be taken on Friday,

October 29 @ 12:25 by the high school office.



SAVE 33% on your yearbook! Last chance to get your yearbook for the
lowest price of the year of $39. Orders are due Friday, October 29th. Extra
order forms are available in Mr. Richard's room or you can order online by
searching for jostens yearbook. You're not going to want to miss this
book! Below is our tentative cover.

A link to a financial aid presentation done by Sara Bahl from SWTC's
Financial Aid Office has been shared with all seniors via email.

https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productBrowse/1116962/Lancaster-High-School/2022-Yearbook/2021081704212434060/CATALOG_SHOP/


The Gender Sexuality Alliance or GSA club BOOK CLUB BOOK HAS
ARRIVED. PLEASE STOP IN THE HS IMC TO GET YOUR COPY. We will meet
on Monday, November 1st at 12:25 during homeroom B in the HS IMC. All
are welcome.  If you have any questions about this group, please reach out to
Mrs. Post, Mrs. Leslie, or H. Hampton. To join our Google Classroom group,
use code b7qrshx.

Seniors: If you retook the ACT after last March's school wide testing and got a better
score, please provide a copy of that improved score report to Mr. Hughey. He will
update your transcript.

Students: interested in photography? Interested in a $25 gift card to Kwik Trip? Your photo
could be featured in a statewide publication. See Mr. Mumm for more information.

Coca-Cola Scholars Foundation- Each year, the Coca-Cola Scholars Foundation
awards 150 college scholarships worth $20,000 to high school students across the
United States.  Students need a 3.0 GPA & to fill out an online application that
requires no essays, no recommendations, and no transcripts by October 31, 2021 at 5
p.m.  Visit CokeURL.com/Scholarships

Elks National Foundation Most Valuable Student Scholarship
The Elks National Foundation Most Valuable (MVS) process is now underway.  Any high school senior who is a
U.S. citizen may apply for the MVS scholarship.  Applications are judged on scholarship, leadership and financial
need.
The online application process began August 2nd and ends on November 15th. For additional details and to access
the application, students should visit enf.elks.org/mvs. Applicants select from a list of Lodges closest to their home
address zip code.  Please choose Platteville Lodge #1460 as your sponsoring Lodge.

Herb Kohl Educational Foundation Excellence Scholarship
Online applications for the 2022 Herb Kohl Educational Foundation Excellence Scholarship can now be
submitted at http://www.kohleducation.org. A total of 100 students will be selected to receive $10,000
scholarships from among all applicants throughout the state. Applicants must be residents of Wisconsin
who will graduate from high school in 2022, and plan to continue their education at a college, university,
or vocational/technical school. Students will be evaluated on academic achievement, leadership,
citizenship, and school and community activities.

http://enf.elks.org/mvs
http://www.kohleducation.org/


Completed online applications are due on November 16, 2021 at 5 p.m. central time. Students should go
to http://www.kohleducation.org/studentexcellence/ to learn more and apply.

Engineers Foundation of Wisconsin
The Engineers Foundation of Wisconsin, a non-profit foundation of the Wisconsin Society of Professional
Engineers, is making scholarships available to graduating high school seniors who plan to study engineering at
a four-year ABET/EAC accredited program leading to a baccalaureate degree in engineering and intend to enter
the profession of engineering upon graduation.  Applications available online at
http://www.wspe.org/scholarships

STATE CROSS COUNTRY MEET SPECTATORS

2021 State Cross Country State Meet Spectators,

Thank you for your interest in attending the 2021 WIAA State Cross Country State Meet at The Ridges
Golf Course on Saturday, October 30th!  As you prepare to travel to Wisconsin Rapids please read the
following information to ensure a smooth championship spectating experience.

STATE MEET ONLINE TICKETING – NEW THIS YEAR!!
The 2021 WIAA Cross Country State Championship features ONLINE TICKETING ONLY. Fans can
purchase tickets by visiting the following link: https://gofan.co/app/events/396455?schoolId=WIAA2
Ticket prices ($9 plus fees)…NO CASH WILL BE ACCEPTED FOR ADMISSION TO THE MEET

You will be asked to present your digital ticket at The Ridges main entrance.  You will not need to
present your ticket to ride the shuttle to the meet.

Note: You will need a mobile device to enter the State Cross Country Meet.  If members of your travel
party do not have mobile device accessibility you may purchase additional tickets on your account for
those individuals.

PARKING – NEW THIS YEAR!! (CASH ONLY)
Wisconsin Rapids Lincoln High School and the Grand Rapids Lions Club will be the only shuttle sites
this year ($5 parking fee per vehicle/$25 parking fee for Fan Buses). There will be no charge to board
the buses and shuttle to and from The Ridges. You will be asked to present your digital ticket at The
Ridges main entrance. You will not need to present your ticket to ride the shuttle to the meet.
NOTE: Vehicles entering The Ridges parking lot using their disabled tags will also be required to pay a
$5 parking fee. Please use Parking and Shuttle Map (click here).

AWARDS CEREMONY ON-SITE - NEW THIS YEAR!!
The awards ceremony for the 2021 WIAA Cross Country State will be held ON-SITE at the Ridges Golf
Course. The WIAA Champion and Runner-up Teams, and top 10 athletes (regardless of status
(Individual or Team) will receive their awards ON-SITE at The Ridges Golf Course.  The ceremony will
take place at the starting line area on the berm just behind boxes 1-6.
The award schedule is as follows:
3:20 p.m. Awards – D2 Boys
3:30 p.m. Awards – D2 Girls
3:40 p.m. Awards – D1 Boys
3:50 p.m. Awards – D1 Girls
4:00 p.m. Awards – D3 Boys

http://www.kohleducation.org/studentexcellence/
http://www.wspe.org/scholarships
https://gofan.co/app/events/396455?schoolId=WIAA2
https://www.wiaawi.org/Portals/0/PDF/Sports/Cross_Country/Parking%20Shuttle%20Map%2021.pdf?ver=9_iW-IOXmgnX4DP1hF3-Bg%3d%3d


4:10 p.m. Awards – D3 Girls

CHAMPIONSHIP MEET APPAREL (CASH ONLY) – NEW THIS YEAR!!
WIAA Cross Country Championship apparel will be available on Friday, October 29th 3:30-6:30 p.m. at
Wisconsin Rapids Lincoln High School Fieldhouse (cash/credit).  Championship apparel will also be
available ON-SITE Saturday, October 30th (cash only). No online apparel sales.

PROGRAMS $5 (CASH ONLY)

RECEIVE LIVE UPDATES/RESULTS
PrimeTime Timing is offering live email updates for runners at the 1-mile and 2-mile marks of each
race, as well as the finish of the WIAA State Cross Country Championships.  (Register for this service)

PLEASE READ THE FULL 2021 STATE CROSS COUNTRY PREMEET INFORMATION FOR MORE
DETAILS!!! (click here)

https://www.wiaawi.org/Portals/0/PDF/Sports/Cross_Country/2021Clothing.pdf
https://live.pttiming.com/xc-ptt.html?mid=4705
https://www.wiaawi.org/Portals/0/PDF/Sports/Cross_Country/2021CrossCountryStateBooklet.pdf?ver=2jVbf9pnLrBFlqOkdNat9g%3d%3d

